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25 October 2022      Term 4 - Week 3 

28/10 - K-2 Enrichment Day 

28/10 -  Book Club Due 

16/11 -  SRC Mufti Day and Cake Stall  

16/11 – Captains Speeches 

21/11 – 2/12 Intensive Swimming 

24/11 -  4/5/6 surfing 

25/11 - Maths Enrichment Day 

1/12 – School Disco – 5:15 – 6:30pm 

2/12 -  Orienteering Yrs 3-6 

6/12 -  Yr5 Visit to Preschool 

8/12 -  Presentation assembly – 12:30 – 2:30pm 

12/12 -  Principals Big Day Out  

12/12 -  Year 6 Big Day Out /Dinner 

14/12 – Whole School Fun Day. Pool and fun at school. 

16/12 -   Students Last Day 

 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Giinagay; welcome to week 3.  I encourage all parents to please look at the calendar above and save the date for 

upcoming major events. Our presentation Assembly will be during the day again this year and all parents will need 

to register on arrival. In 2021 we did invite the year 5 parents of new leaders to be on the school ground, but not on 

the assembly so that badges could be awarded to students. No Year 5 parent was present on the assembly until just 

before the badges were announced. As this received negative feedback from parents, we are not going to invite any 

year 5 parent specifically for the leader’s announcement. However, all parents are welcome to the assembly. Please 

support your child in this situation as they hold this role in high esteem, and it can be upsetting when they are not 

successful. We have so many worthy upcoming leaders that this will once again be difficult. 

Over the next two weeks I will be out of the school. Next week I will be in Sydney and the following week Mrs Daniel 

and myself will be at a conference in Queensland. Next week please refer any concerns to either Mrs Daniel or Mr 

Hugo and in week 5, please refer any concerns to Mr Hugo. 

I encourage parents to please provide us with feedback on the Tell Them from Me Survey. It is all anonymous and 

your input is both appreciated and valued. Link:    http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/stv3b 

As the end of year approaches, we see students get tired and their patience become short. We are presently dealing 

with a few incidents involving gossip. We seek support of parents in encouraging students to not get involved in this 

sort of behaviour as it always ends badly with hurt feeling and loss of trust in friendship relationships. We have 

discussed this with students and have dealt with any situation that has arisen and have encouraged all students to 

move forward.  

Teacher Appreciation Day – We are recognising the great work of our teaching staff this Thursday. The theme for 

this year is “Hats off to Teachers”. The kids are encouraged to join in on Thursday and please ask them what they 

need. As we are keeping it a secret from staff, you will need to ask your child. Call the office if worried. 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/stv3b
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K-2 are heading to Ulong Public School this Friday. If you have not returned your child’s note, please do so as soon 

as possible. This is the expectation that all students will attend as this is an annual key learning day where our 

students not only learn new skills, but also have a chance to connect with students at other schools in the valley. All 

K-2 staff will be attending this event. 

It is pleasing to see that attendance is moving back on schedule now that the flu season seems to be moving on. I 

remind parents that if you are intending to take your child(ren) out of school for a family holiday, you must complete 

documentation to do so. We understand why parents do this; however, it is a requirement that all students are 

present at school when ever the school is operational. Occasions such as floods and disasters are exceptions. In 

addition, please be aware that removal from school for extended periods, is always considered an unjustified period 

of leave unless for medical reasons. 

Arrival early at school - We are once again seeing numbers increase, of students arriving very early to school. There 

has always been the requirement that parents contact me and discuss this need. In addition, it is a parent’s 

responsibility to walk your child into the school to ensure there is a teacher on site who is aware that your child has 

arrived. Arrival before 8:30am should not occur without consultation. Staff often do arrive early however they are 

not on duty until 8:50am. Our staff have started this duty 10 minutes earlier than required, to support our families 

and students. Staff use their time for preparation and organisation of lessons or school meetings. 

Intensive Swimming is coming up very quickly. A note will be coming home this afternoon. The school is going to 

support parents with the cost. The total costing is $35. Parents are required to pay $15 in total, per student, with 

the school paying the remainder of costs for each student. This is only for the entry to the pool, and we ask that all 

payments be made by Wednesday 16th November. These payments can be made to the office or online as a POP.  

Friday swimming is well underway, and we encourage parents to ensure ALL students have their gear for Fridays. 

Kinders can arrive with their swimmers under their school uniform, however a dry pair of underwear is essential to 

change into after swimming. We are seeing many items left here on Fridays. Staff hang them up to dry and can be 

collected on the Monday. The school is utilising our sporting grant, and school funding to support parents and have 

all our students gain swimming instruction in term 4.  

Year 6 Events – There are our annual Year 6 events coming up. Please look at dates in the calendar above. Students 

will soon receive notes for the Principals Big Day Out and the Dinner. Please remind your child that these events are 

reliant on continued outstanding behaviour. Cost to the dinner will be $10 per student. Our P&C have always 

supported the costing of this event. 

School Raffle – Our major raffle is presently in process. Students have been busy selling tickets and we have our 

student bikes again this year for ticket sellers. If any families or organisations would like to support the school with 

prize donations, they are not required, But always very welcome.  

We look forward to an exciting term, with many end of year events, as well as lots of learning happening. I want to 

really thank our staff for their outstanding work and dedication to every student in our school. 

Have a great week, 

Deanie Nicholls 

Principal 
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Attendance Bear 

 

K – 85 % 1- 80% 2- 91.7% 3 – 93.3% 4/5 – 93.3% 5/6 – 94.6% 

 

Congratulations to Year 5/6 who have Betsy for the week and Year 4/5 and Year 3 who have Bear. We look forward 

to seeing attendance levels return to their high levels now that we are mostly over the flu season. 

 
 

Bookclub 
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What’s Happening in Year 1 and Year 2 

 
Year 1 
 

If you have heard about pollution from your child over the past two weeks, it has been a big focus in our classroom 

this term. Students are busy investigating ways to stop pollution and create persuasive posters to help others 

understand causes and preventions. In Maths, we have been learning about multiplication, division and how they 

are related. Students had the fun task of creating arrays in the classroom with a range of objects including our 

chairs – a great hands-on lesson to get their math brains ready.   
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Year 2 
 
Year 2 have had a busy start to the term! An important change to note is Library on a Friday afternoon. An exciting 

new addition to their weekly timetable is digital music lessons with Mr Hugo on a Wednesday afternoon exploring 

different apps on their laptops and weekly swimming lessons on Friday. 

Students this week have been looking at using their knowledge of numbers and operations to make decisions about 

how they want to solve problems. Over the last two weeks in writing students have been focusing on the topic of 

pollution and making links between informative and imaginative texts. This week they have written and published 

independent paragraphs about pollution and how to prevent it. Their final step will be creating their own 

informative poster to hang in the classroom. 
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Class Awards 

 
K Details of Award 1 Details of Award 

Elii L His excellent effort in Geography Ivy B Being a focused and engaged during 
literacy groups 

Aloe H Her excellent effort in Mathematics Rubie M Having a growth mindset during 
math tasks 

 

2 Details of Award 3 Details of Award 

Scarlette O  
Explaining her thinking and 
reasoning when solving subtraction 
questions. 

Bridget B Being a helpful member of Year 3. 

Zoe H 
Working collaboratively to write 
about pollution. 

Lotus M Thinking deeply about a text. 

  
Cash A His effort in Gumbaynggirr lessons 

and helping Mrs Reibel count to 10 
in language.  

 

4/5 Details of Award 5/6 Details of Award 

Georgie F 
Dedicating herself to complete 
class activities to a high standard.  

Akira A Creative writing responses. 

Bryce L 
Embracing the learning pit during 
writing lessons.  

Sam T Ability to meet learning deadlines. 

Rush K 
Persisting with a positive mindset 
during math lessons.  

Jake F 
Excellent responses to Science 
questions. 

 

 RFF award  RFF Award 

Aria S 
Valuable contributions in 
Geography 

Jeddah Mc Always trying his best in all areas 

Isobel C 
Applying herself during 
mathematics 

Delilah H 
Enthusiasm during subitising in our 
Maths lesson 

Tom M 
Participation in our Second Steps 
discussions 

Jess James O 
A fantastic start to his research 
project 

 

 Principal award  Principal Award 

Kalani T Her great effort during writing Tomas S 
Fabulous support and 
encouragement to new leaders. 

 

Name Bronze/ Silver Name Bronze / Silver Name Bronze / Silver 

Jax M Bronze Hawkins B Silver Levi O Silver 

Noah C Bronze Georgie F Silver   

 
PBL Area  Name Details of Award PBL Area Name Details of Award 

Respectful Sebastian K I act thoughtfully Responsible Jake F I make positive choices 
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PBL Area  Name Details of Award PBL Area Name Details of Award 

Kind Jeremiah R-T I show empathy Safe Tara L I move sensibly 
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Canteen Roster 

 
 

Term 4 

 
Week 

 
Date 

 
Volunteer 

1 

 
Volunteer 

2 

   
3 

 
Tues 25th Oct 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Kim Day 

 
4 

 
Tues 1st Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Holly 

Bennett 

 
5 

 
Tues 8th Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Daniela 
Jakob 

 
6 

 
Tues 15th Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Kara 

Hunter 

 
7 

 
Tues 22nd Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Catriona 

Slade 

 
8 

 
Tues 29th Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Catriona 

Slade 

 
9 

 
Tues 6th Dec 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Kara 

Hunter 

 
10 

 
Tues 13th Dec 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Holly 

Bennett 

 

 

 

Nana Glen Public School 

P&C Newsletter 
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NANA GLEN 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Community News 
Principal: Deanie Nicholls 

Nana Street, NANA GLEN, NSW, 2450 
Phone: 66543202 FAX: 66543549 

Website: www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: nanaglen-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Nana Glen Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised. 

Advertisements will run for a maximum of five weeks unless prior arrangement with the school. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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NANA GLEN PUBLIC SCHOOL UNIFORM LIST 
AND COSTS 2022  

  

Polo Shirts  $26.50    Boys Shorts  $25.00  
  
Jumpers  $35.00    Girls Skorts  $25.00  
  
Jackets   $38.00    Hats   $18.00  
  
Sports Shorts $16.00    Library Bag  $12.00  
 
Beanies  $13.00 
 

  
Our supplier for our school uniforms is Slick Sportswear and Uniforms. They are located at 1/10 Seccombe 
Close, Coffs Harbour NSW 2450 and there is parking on site. Their contact number is 6651 9030. Hours of 
operation are:  
 

Monday – Friday  8.30am – 4.30pm  
Saturday – Sunday  CLOSED   
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